
 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman  

House Appropriations Committee 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for Permanent Supportive Housing Outdoor Recreation and Accessibility 

Improvements in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Housing Authority of Los 

Angeles, located at 2600 Wilshire Blvd., 4th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90057. The funding would be used for 

renovating two public supportive housing properties to update them to today’s earthquake standards and add 

green spaces for tenants to enjoy. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the improvements 

proposed will ensure our properties are universally accessible and able to meet the building standards of the 

21st century. These critical improvements ensure we can meet the extensive need for homeless housing in the 

City of Los Angeles, which holds 12% of the nation’s homeless population as of 2022.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
 

Adam B. Schiff 

Member of Congress 
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